
Subject: Re: Follow-up

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 4/10/2017 7:21 AM

To: "aajames@uci.edu" <aajames@uci.edu>

We’ll think this over and get back to you.

By the way, our GES Center just had a workshop this weekend called “Artist’s Work in the 
Age of Biotechnology: Shaping our Genetic Futures”.  I had a good chance to talk with 
Rich Pell from the Center for PostNatural History. He had high compliments for the help 
that you provided to him years ago.

On Apr 9, 2017, at 3:36 PM, aajames <aajames@uci.edu> wrote:

Hi Fred,

We probably have enough time to squeeze in one more cage trial with the gene-drive 
construct before we run out of Keck funds. When you get a chance, we should talk 
about how to set up an experiment that would answer questions about how quickly this 
element could introgress at different single-release ratios, and the impact of the 
fact that NHEJ alleles at the khw locus carry a significant load.

Best,

Tony
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